
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WALES HOME  
ONLINE AUCTION 

 

Due to health regulations, we are unable to hold an “in person” Silent 

auction again this year. Not to fear, the Wales Home Online Auction is 

back again for its second edition! Like last year, the online auction will 

be held on our Facebook page. This year’s auction will be for a shorter 

length of time. It will begin Friday, November 12th at 2:00pm and end 

on Sunday, November 21 at 11:59pm.                          

Special thank you to the Wales Home Ladies’ Auxiliary who 

consistently donate funds to the residents’ wellbeing, in part due to 

the success of fundraisers such as this. 

 

Fundraiser Information 

Online Silent Auction fundraiser to benefit the Wales Home Ladies’ Auxiliary Friday, 

November 12th, 2021 until Sunday, November 21st, 2021 on the Wales Home Facebook page 

(https://www.facebook.com/ResidenceCHSLDWales).                                                            

Please do not forget to like and follow us!                                                                                              

Detailed rules and instructions to follow. 

https://www.facebook.com/ResidenceCHSLDWales

